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Prudencio Eloyza Named Outstanding Customer Service Award Winner

ORANGE, Calif., October 18, 2010-The Orange Unified School District is proud to
announce Prudencio Eloyza, Custodial Foreman, Maintenance and Operations, has been
named recipient of the Outstanding Customer Service Employee Award for the Month of
October.

Lydia Roach, Principal at Running Springs Elementary School, nominated Mr. Eloyza for
the award, said, “He is a hard worker who always does what is asked without question.
Mr. Eloyza demonstrates excellent customer service when working with staff, parents or
community members. He is always willing to go the extra mile.”

Mr. Eloyza has worked in the Orange Unified School District for nineteen years. He began
his career in the District as a substitute custodian and has also held the positions of head
custodian at Linda Vista Elementary, head custodian at Maintenance and Operations, and
deep-cleaning crew foreman. “I love my job here in Orange Unified. | enjoy being helpful
and working with the students, staff and parents,” he said.

He said of the recognition, “I was very happy to receive the award. | shared it with my
family and friends who said it was deserved.”

Mr. Eloyza was recognized at the Board of Education’s most recent meeting by Board
President Mr. John Ortega. His wife, children and grandchildren were also in attendance
at Thursday’s Board Meeting.

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA
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